Scoop Message #6 – 6/20/12

Market the New School Meal Patterns
 Starting in school year 2012-13, schools participating in the USDA’s School Meal Programs are required to meet new nutrition standards for breakfast and lunch meals.  

Communicate and market the new nutrition standards and meal patterns to parents.  Reinforce the fact that healthy eating habits are necessary for adequate growth and good health.  The CDE Office of School Nutrition has developed a parent brochure that showcases the new changes and provides tips on how to support those changes in the home environment.  The brochure is available at: http://www.cde.state.co.us/cdenutritran/nutritrainingsNewMealPatterns.htm
